
           

INFORMATIONAL OPEN HOUSE 
 

IL-31 @ HUNTLEY ROAD/MAIN STREET RECONSTRUCTION 
 

The Village of Carpentersville has scheduled an informational open house regarding the proposed 
improvements to the intersections of IL-31 at Huntley Road/Main Street and Lincoln Avenue at Main 
Street.  
 
When:  Thursday, May 31st 2018 

Time:  From 7p.m. to 8:30p.m. 

Where: Village of Carpentersville Public Works Department 
1075 Tamarac Drive 
Carpentersville, Illinois 60110 

 
Residents will have the opportunity to review design plans and exhibits of the improvement area. Staff 
from the Village of Carpentersville and representatives from HR Green, Inc. (Consulting Engineers 
overseeing the project), will be available to answer questions.  
  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we improve the infrastructure of our 
communities.  
 

 


